October 13, 1960

W. R. Johnston
Box 2060
Farmington, New Mexico
Dear Sir:
Your well, Jicarilla #l-4, located NW 4-24-5, is
tied in and has been ready for production since October 7,

1960.

Due to necessary foms not being filed with the
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission in Aztec, we do not
have the authority to produce this well.

Please advise.

Very truly yours,

griging Signeq sy V.M. Rodgers

W. M. Roagers
Chief Dispatcher

WMR/mm

cc:s OCC - Aztec
D. V. Rittmann

file




